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Principal’s RePORT  

Many parents would have seen the 5 different designs for an updated version of our school logo. As         
previously communicated one of the main reasons for this update is the requirement that we clearly identify 
our school as a ‘Primary School’. This requirement has also brought with it an opportunity to modernise our 
logo and reflect the changes that have been occurring at the school recently.  

The school and community introduced a motto in 2017; ‘ASPIRE – ACT – AHIEVE’ which will be               
incorporated in the new logo. This incorporation is important as it communicates how Deanmore Primary 
School and the children who attend are continuously striving to improve. 

Early last year the school was visited by the Expert Review Group and many recommendations and        
prescribed improvements were made to focus on the school, staff and community to ensure that the children 
of Deanmore Primary School were and are being provided with a high-quality education and learning       
environment. The school and staff is well on the way to meeting and exceeding these recommendations and 
improvements. When this is achieved it will be a significant achievement that will have a long lasting impact 
on our community. This ‘renewal’ as such will also be reflected in the new logo. It demonstrates how the 
school and community has built on the past, improved its practices and embraced a new direction. 

Over the term, school staff and children at Deanmore PS will be asked for their feedback on the designs. 
This feedback will be provided to Kelly Exeter so she can continue the process of finalising the logo. Late in 
Term 3 or early in Term 4 a final draft or drafts will be presented for final consideration by the board.        
Parents are able to provide feedback as well by email (George.Craig@education.wa.edu.au or 
Deanmore.PS@education.wa.edu.au), to me or in person, by speaking to one of our Board Members 
(Jodee Eaves, Katherine Drakeford, Alex Bradley, Chris Lovelock, Justin Juracich), putting written  feedback 
in the correct blue box near the administration block, or speaking to Kelly Exeter. Specific  feedback is      
important for Kelly. Feedback could be as simple as which logo you prefer or more detailed such as         
particular features of one design that you do or do not want incorporated. Any feedback needs to be passed 
on by Friday 24th August.   
 

OSHClub available during parent-teacher interviews – OSHClub will be opening from 12:40pm to 
6.00pm on our parent-teacher interview afternoon (Wednesday 5th September). Details for those parents 
who use OSHClub and are   interested in accessing this service on the interview afternoon can be found  
further in the newsletter. 
 

Correction for Faction Athletics (Wednesday 29th August) Throws/Jumps /Long Distance events – In 
our last newsletter it was incorrectly advised that these events are for Year 1 – 6 children, when in fact it is 
for children in Years 3 – 6 only. 
 

2018 Parent Surveys – In our next newsletter you will be provided with the access details for the 2018   
Parent Survey. This survey provides the school and board with important information and we would like to 
hear from as many parents as possible. In 2014 only 14 parents completed the survey. In 2016 this          
increased to 47. For 2018 we are aiming for at least 100 parents/family representatives to complete the    
survey. The more responses we receive the better so that we can analyse in more detail parent views. All      
surveys are online and are completely anonymous. Please keep your eyes open for the details. 
 

Tying back long hair on students – Can parents be aware of the need for all children (boys and girls) to 
tie back shoulder length (or longer) hair. Long, untied hair can be a risk during Phys-Ed, in Science classes 
and during recess and lunch. It can also get in the way in lessons when children are learning. Your            
assistance with this is greatly appreciated by the teachers. 

GEORGE CRAIG 
PRINCIPAL 
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DESIGN 4 

 

 

 

 

 

DESIGN 5 

 

 

 

 

 

Deanmore primary school’s new logo designs 



 

 
Merit Awards 

Congratulations! 
 

  Room 1 Chelsea Mircev Imogen Filmer 

 Room  2 Carys Reilly Charlie Salisbury 

 Room 3 Calan Murdoch Leah St Jack 

 Room 4 Chloe Ogle Jayda Trewhella 

 Room  5 Emilyn Lake Olivia Armour 

 Room  6 Jasmin Devellerez Gus Allen 

 Room  7 Beth Bovell Oscar Drescher 

 Room  8 Ashton Dunbar Polly Keall 

 Room 9 Caleb Smith Remy Van Kan 

 Room 10 Asha Garrett Izzy Drakeford   

 Room  11 Miller Brown Eve Alexander 

 Room      12 Ayrton Sedunary Josh Walker 

 Room  13 Harlem Forster Mia Exeter 

 Room 14 Dylan Pearson Leo Dowling-Pomfret 

 Room  15 Kobe Choo  

 Room  17 Sebastien Dowling-Weeks Jemma Robertson 

 Room  18 Bella Kohlhagen Jacob Spence 

 Room       20 Indiana Benson Lucy Burman 

 Room  21 Ryley Woods Timur Arslanagic  

 Science  Lily Scavalli-Jewell 

 Sport  Jayda Trewhella 

 Chinese  Jaden Exeter Isabella Adi Pramoko 

 

HAVE YOU MET HARVEY YET? 

 

Come to the school farm to see the 

newest addition to the                  

Deanmore community.  

Thanks to the Taylor-Harvey family 

for all of their hard work. 

 



 

 

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS 

 Wednesday 22
nd

 & Thursday 23
rd

 August  2018 
 

MSP Photography will complete our school photos on Wednesday 22
nd

 and Thursday 23
rd

 August.  

Class photos will commence at 9:00am on both days in the undercover area.                                                
If a student is away or late on the day of their class photo these photos can’t be taken again.  

Individual student photos will be taken in the library. Depending on the weather the Kindy and      
Pre-primary photos will either be  taken in the undercover area or in one of our playgrounds.  

All students must wear the required school uniform for their photos.                                              
Our Year 6 students must wear their leavers shirts.  

A draft timetable is attached for parents, however be aware that this may change closer                 
to the date or on the day.  

 

There is an option for family photos however the school does not create a timetable for this.  

Family photos will be taken in the library on Wednesday and Thursday from                  
8:00am – 8:50am, at recess (10:50am – 11:10am) and lunch (12:40pm – 1:20pm).                

Students cannot be taken out of class during lesson times for family photos. 
 

All photos will need to be ordered and paid for online this year through the MSP website.              
An information package has been distributed to families. Each student will have a form with their 

name and a code on it. It is important that parents read the instructions for ordering and payment.    
 

There is a catch-up time slot for individual photos on Thursday 23
rd

 August.                                      
If there are any students who are away on both days, parents will need to contact MSP                    

to have individual or graduation photos taken.                                                                               
These catch-up photos are taken at the MSP studios and are organised by parents. 

 

If you have any queries please contact Mr Downes. 

 

Please email the school as soon as possible if you will 

NOT be  

attending Deanmore Primary School in 2019. 

Email  -  deanmore.ps@education.wa.edu.au 

Deanmore Primary School Money Collection      

Please make sure you have included your permission slip and the correct money                       

in the money envelopes . No change will be given.   

If you do not put the correct amount in the envelopes they will be returned to you. 

Please make sure you place your envelopes in the correct money box. 



 

 

SCHOOL PHOTOS  TIMETABLE   (Subject to change) 

 

WEDNESDAY 22nd   AUGUST  2018 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THURSDAY 23rd AUGUST   2018 

 

 

 

TIME YEAR ROOM TEACHERS 

8:15am All staff   All staff 

9:00am Kindergarten 1 16 Foster / Smallwood 

9:20am K/PP Kindy 3&4 15 Batchelor / Moone 

9:40am PP 13 Mann / Byrne / Smallwood 

10:00am PP 14 Crockett / Moone 

10:20am 1 12 Henry 

10:50 – 11:10 RECESS RECESS RECESS 

11:10am 1 10 Williams 

11:30am 1 9 Hassan Raiyat 

11:50am 2 11 Griffiths / Smith 

12:10pm 2 20 Prescott 

12:40 – 1:20 LUNCH LUNCH LUNCH 

1:20pm 2 18 Tetley/ Hancock 

1:40pm 2/3 17 Jerrat 

2:00pm 3 5 Pratley 

2:20pm 3 6 Morisey 

2:40pm 3/4 8 Sampey 

TIME YEAR ROOM TEACHERS 

9:00am Kindergarten 2 16 Foster / Smallwood 

9:20am 4 7 Martin 

9:40am 4/5 4 Brydon 

10:00am 5 3 Unwin 

10:20am 5/6 21 Morgan 

10:50 – 11:10 RECESS RECESS RECESS 

11:10am 6 1 Wacker 

11:30am 6 2 Liebeck 

11:50am GRADUATION PHOTO Wacker / Liebeck / Morgan 

12:10pm Student Councillors 

Sports Captains 

  

1 & 2 & 21 

  

Wacker / Liebeck / Morgan / Rodgers 

12:30pm Catch up photos     

12:40 – 1:20 LUNCH LUNCH LUNCH 



 



 

 

DEANMORE PRIMARY SCHOOL KINDERGARTEN INFORMATION SESSION 

 

 

 

We would like to invite you to the Kindergarten Information Session. 

 

 Friday 10th August 2018 

 10.00am—11.00am 

 Deanmore Primary School Library  

 

The purpose of the session is to provide information regarding the Kindergarten     
program and Deanmore Primary School.   

(This information session is for parents only) 

 

Kim Foster and Claire Batchelor 

Kindergarten Teachers 

 

Parent Teacher Interviews 
Wednesday 5th September 
 

In support of the school and families, OSHClub will be offering an extended care     
session on this day. 
 

After Care Session: 12:40pm – 6:00pm 
 

Session Cost $42:00 (without Child Care Subsidy rebates) 
 

Enroll today for free at www.oshclub.com.au or come and visit us in Room 19 

We look forward to hopefully seeing you at one of our sessions. 

http://www.oshclub.com.au


 


